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Newsletter         

   October 2016 
 

Welcome to our 1
st
 Edition newsletter for the works to Netley Primary School 

on behalf of Camden Council. 

               
          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Everton Mews 
We would like to thank everyone at Everton Mews for 

their patience whilst the site cabins were being delivered; 

we hope this did not disrupt your day too much.    

 

Scaffolding 

We would also like to thank the residents in Netley 

Street for their patience whilst the scaffold is being put 

in place. Again we hope this is not disrupting you on a 

day to day basis 
 

Minor Demolition works 

As part of this works we will need to knock down a 

small toilet block in the playground adjacent , this may 

create a bit of noise for a short while but we will try our 

best to keep this to an absolute minimum, we will also be 

breaking up the concrete slab from the old bicycle shelter 

to make way for the new 2Year Old facility at Netley 

School, again this will make a bit of noise but will try 

our best to keep this to an absolute minimum 

Introduction 

We would like to introduce ourselves as Kind 

Diamond Build Consortium Ltd. and we have been 

appointed by Camden Council and Netley School to 

carry out the works to build a new facility for 

Nursery and 2 year olds and to make the building on 

the roof space suitable for the Science, Technology, 

Engineering and Mathematics department to teach 

in. 

We will also be building a toilet block for the Multi 

Use Games Area. 

Our on site Manager is Geoff Williams and he will 

be available for any questions you may have about 

the construction works. 
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Incident Book 

An incident Book is located with our Site Manager 

Geoff within the site office, this for you to record 

any incident that you fill we should know about. 

  

Furtue updates 

We will send round another newsletter later in the 

works to update you further of our progress. 


